January 13, 2022

Alberta Utilities Commission
5th Avenue Place

400, 425 — 1st Street SW
Calgary, Alberta

T2P 3L8

Attention: Brian Shand, P. Eng.

Re: ATCO Pipelines
Radiographic Weld Inspection

Q4 2021 Quarterly Update: 2017-2018 General Rate Application (Proceeding ID 22011)

Please find the attached quarterly update for Q4 of 2021 of ‘Spreadsheet (b)’, with regards to ATCO’s radiographic
weld inspections as requested in the Alberta Utility Commission’s information clarity request, received by ATCO
on September 29, 2016.

Please note that the following updates were made to Spreadsheet (b) from ATCO’s last quarterly submission:

e Added information for all re-inspections and assessments completed from October 1, 2021 — December
31,2021

e Updated EA completion dates and disposition, and repair completion status for October 1, 2021 —
December 31, 2021

e The estimated number of welds and data associated with each site has been updated based upon
information collected during detailed review and re-inspection.

The information contained here within is current as of December 31, 2021. ATCO will provide the next quarterly
update to the AUC in April 2022 and it will be current as of March 31, 2022.

Should the AUC request further clarification or desire further information on this matter, please contact the
undersigned at 780-420-7408 or by email at chris.johnson@atco.com.

Sincerely,

Chris Johnson, P. Eng,
Director, Facility & Integrity Engineering
ATCO Natural Gas Division
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